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Any general contracting firm that supports and contributes to the association’s educational, networking, 

and/or legislative goals can apply to be a member of the ASACP Industry Partners Council (IPC). 

Acceptance of a general contractor’s application for IPC membership: 
 

 GC completes a membership application and submits a sample copy of subcontract 

 Subcontract will remain on file with ASACP and will be available, by member request, to view 

prior to bidding on projects 

 GC understands that acceptance of membership must be determined by the Board of Directors 

and the process may take several weeks; dues will be returned if Board does not approve 

membership 

 Board of Directors receives copies of application and sample subcontract for review 

 For new applicants, additional information is requested through Business Practice Interchange 

(BPI); only one BPI is needed, BPI is not required for renewing members 

 Board members vote; approved by a two-thirds vote of Board of Directors present and voting 

 Accepted application and participation in IPC does not indicate an endorsement of any specific 

general contractor. 

 The goal of the IPC is to create a fair, balanced construction community and improve the 

business environment for subcontractors, and consequently, all those who play a part in the 

construction industry. 

 New IPC members are eligible to receive a one-time rebate of $500 from ASACP for 

each new subcontractor member (maximum of 3 per year) referred. 


